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Dear Parent/Guardian,

| hope you and your families are keeping well and managed to enjoy the Bank Holiday weekend, despite the
restrictions placed upon us all.

As you know, the Prime Minister announced some changes to the lockdown on Sunday evening and | am sure
you will be considering the effect of these changes upon your own situation, work and family.

As regards schools, the message seems to be that we will expect that Year 10 and 12 will receive some time back
in school before the summer break, and some limited contact is allowed from the 1t June. Schools have been
issued with quite detailed guidance on implementing this plan, particularly around maintaining the distancing of
students and sanitising surfaces.

We are looking closely at the guidance and working out how we will implement our plans. We have to consider
class sizes, staffing availability, and cleansing of workspaces and equipment amongst many other factors. | will
be in touch when we have more detailed arrangements to share, but for now, please be assured that our
planning is ongoing and first and foremost we will prioritise the health and safety of students.

Guidance on the actions for education and childcare settings to prepare for wider opening from 1 June can be
found here:
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-educational-and-childcare-settings-to-prepare-for-
wider-opening-from-1-june-2020

Guidance on implementing protective measures in education and childcare settings can be found here:
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-implementing-protective-measures-in-
education-and-childcare-settings

Guidance for parents and carers as schools and other education settings in England open to more children and
young people can be found here:
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-
carers

Take care, stay safe and may God bless you and those you love.

Mr M Bonner
Head Teacher
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